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Braden Anderson, P.E. 

Christine Batayola, P.E. 

Harms Engineering, Inc. 

1632 W Sylvester Street 

Pasco, Washington 99301 
 

 

Re: Panoramic Ridge Phase 5, Plan Review #69-2021, City of Stanfield, PWS ID #4100842 

       Final Approval 
  

 

Dear Braden & Christine:  
 

Thank you for providing confirmation to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services that 

the above project was completed according to the approved plans. On April 20, 2021, our office 

received plans, specifications and a Land Use Compatibility Statement for the project. On May 17, 

2021 the plan review fee of $3300 was received. The project consisted of installing approximately 

1450 feet of new 8” and 60 feet of 6” pipe to serve 23 lots in Phase 5 of the Panoramic Ridge 

development. Final approval is granted for the project.  
 

 

If you have any questions or would like this in an alternate format, please feel free to call me at (541) 

966-0900 or email at william.h.goss@oha.oregon.gov .  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

William Goss, P.E. 

Regional Engineer 

c: Julie Wray, OHA–DWS, Portland, OR 

    Scott Morris, City of Stanfield   
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